Dr. Edward L. Haenisch
Professor of Chemistry and
Head of the Department
Wabash College
Crawfordsville, Indiana

Dear Ed.

The enclosed report from Professor M.W. Skougstad of St. Claf College came this morning. To date only two reports came to us at Mormouth. We hope the others may have been sent to you directly. After all reports are in and criticized by you we will take care of the mimeographing and mailing them. Since I expect to leave for Hawaii on the 10th of December, Dr. Shawver will take care of any matters which may require attention before my return. Please keep in touch with him. Fossibly both of you may have some ideas about other items which might be mentioned in the report.

Did you notice an account of the conference in this week's Themical and Engineering News? With kind regards,

Sincerely

W.S. Haldemen